NY farm organic activists ask Cornell to shut down Alliance For Science because of
‘pro GMO bias’

A letter arrived on Cornell University Dean Kathryn Boor’s desk lastweek... Sixty-seven people from New
York’s farming community requested that the dean give the Cornell Alliance for Science the boot from the
campus. They feel that such efforts have “no place at a Land Grant institution.”

[According to the letter:

[T]he “Alliance for Science” has as its stated purpose to “help foster more constructive policies
about biotechnology as a useful tool in the toolbox of food security and sustainability” and to
spread it around the world. This biased presence impedes objective discussion of
biotechnology on campus.]

[Headline on anti-GMO website]:

The headlinesrat: Sustainable Pulse present the argument against Alliance for Science. It is, "We don't i
The headlines at Sustainable Pulse present the argument against

Alliance for Science. It is, “We don't like that the evidence fails to support
our beliefs, so we want you to stop talking about it.”

Can you imagine if this is how decisions were made in universities? We could not teach about climate,
vaccines.... the list goes on...

Universities should be a marketplace of ideas... that are defendable and borne of evidence. If Cornell’'s
Alliance for Science is... biased, dangerous... as critics claim, then bring out the specifics...

Science is not a democracy, it is a meritocracy...

The GLP aggregated and excerpted this blog/article to reflect the diversity of news, opinion and
analysis. Read full, original post: New York Farmers Ask Cornell University to Evict ‘Alliance for
Science’ over GMO Bias.



http://sustainablepulse.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/09/Letter_to_Dean_Boor_on_AFS_Sept_2016.pdf
http://allianceforscience.cornell.edu/
https://geneticliteracyproject.org/2016/09/26/ny-organic-activists-ask-cornell-to-shut-down-alliance-for-science-because-of-pro-gmo-bias/alliancescience2/
http://kfolta.blogspot.com/2016/09/a-letter-to-cornell-please-stop.html
http://kfolta.blogspot.com/2016/09/a-letter-to-cornell-please-stop.html

